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Christy Guerin Named President of OMWD’s Board of Directors 
 
Encinitas, CA—At today’s Olivenhain Municipal Water District board meeting, Christy Guerin assumed the position of 
president. Ms. Guerin will serve as president for the 2023-2024 term.  

Initially appointed to the board in 2011, Ms. Guerin represents Division 3 of OMWD’s service area, which includes portions 
of the cities of Encinitas and Solana Beach. In addition to her duties as president, Ms. Guerin will also serve on OMWD’s 
Personnel Committee, Facilities Committee, Public Outreach and Conservation Committee, and Public Policy Committee. 

Ms. Guerin is a ten-year veteran of the San Diego County Sheriff’s Department, and a former council member and 
mayor of the City of Encinitas. In her capacity with the city, she served on the San Dieguito Water District board and 
also represented the city on the San Diego Association of Governments’ board. In addition, Ms. Guerin served as 
OMWD’s representative to the San Diego County Water Authority board from 2014 to 2020. 

“With the ongoing multi-year drought, water supply reliability and the mitigation of impacts to our ratepayers will be a 
top priority for 2023. I look forward to leading the district through these times while staying true to the district’s core 
values,” said Ms. Guerin.  

Larry Watt was thanked and honored during the meeting for his service as president for the 2021-2022 term. This marked 
the third time Mr. Watt filled the president position, having previously served in that role for the 2013-2014 term as well as 
the 2017-2018 term.  

#  #  # 
 
Olivenhain Municipal Water District is a public agency providing water, wastewater services, recycled water, 
hydroelectricity, and operation of Elfin Forest Recreational Reserve. Organized in 1959, OMWD currently serves 
approximately 87,000 customers over 48 square miles in northern San Diego County. 
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